

Cumberworth's Weekly Newsletter

Friday 24th November 2023

A MESSAGE FROM THE HEADTEACHER

This week we have welcomed Northorpe Hall into school to train staff in Children's Mental Health and Wellbeing. They will also be coming in next week to do a session on Managing Anxiety in Young Children. Ms Robinson has begun her journey in becoming a Senior Mental Health Lead and we are looking forward to putting a long term plan in place for all stakeholders in school.

Next week we are looking forward to Hand to Mouth coming into school to deliver workshops across school, KS2 will be visiting Ledston Estate to take part in an outdoor learning day and the whole school will be making a Christmas bauble for their class Christmas trees next week.

I hope you have a lovely weekend!

Mrs Claxton

Sporting Triumphs and Artistic Feats at School!

In this week's sports spotlight, Rosie and Archie from Class Panda discovered the joy of tag rugby. Rosie, though exhausted, persevered in the game, and secured victory for her team by capturing the last flag. Archie, on the opposing side, embraced the game's fun and speed, learning the value of good sportsmanship. Both children described their experience as "lots of fun!"

In Art Club, Angus tackled his first Miro sculpture, overcoming initial challenges to create an amazing alien creature for his coffee table.

Eve shone at Sunshine Club when she assisted younger children and organized entertaining games for them. Her kindness left her feeling fulfilled, making her time in the club truly worthwhile.

Whole School Attendance Figures

Our target is 97% attendance.

Last week	97.61 %
This week	93.22 %

New Helping Hands Logo

This is the new Helping Hands logo. A representative from Helping Hands came into our Celebration Assembly to award the prize.





A big happy birthday to Adelyn, Nell and Peggy who have all celebrated their birthdays this week. We hope you enjoyed your special day!

Congratulations to this week's Stars of the Week!

Panda – Jack

Koala- Jacob G

Australia - Clara

China - Laura



Cumberworth's Weekly Newsletter

Reminders

- Christmas Film Club Wednesday 6th December 3:30 5:00 pm. Children are welcome to bring their own snacks and drinks. If you would like your child to attend the film club, please make payment through ParentPay by Wednesday 29th November.
- A text will sent on Monday morning from school, please keep an eye out.
- 'Sleeping Beauty' Theatre visit Thursday 21st December please return slips by Friday 24th November and make payment through ParentPay by Thursday 30th November.

On the 8th December we will be wearing our Christmas jumpers. In exchange we are asking children for a piece of Christmas chocolate for our Christmas Fayre.

We will also be taking park in the Kirkwood Hospice Reindeer Run-sponsor forms will be sent home soon.

Diary Dates

November

28th – Hand to Mouth Workshops

29th – KS2 Countryside Classroom visit to Ledston Estate – please send children to school in clothing/footwear that is appropriate for outdoors.

December

1st – Whole school Christmas bauble workshop – There will be NO Stars assembly on this day

6th – Christmas Film Club

8th – Christmas Jumper Day, Christmas Dinner, Reindeer Run

14th – Christmas Performance 2:00pm & 6:00pm

15th – Christmas Fayre – **NO Stars** assembly

21st – Whole school Theatre visit -AM



Come & join us for a fun afternoon of Christmas merriment!

Everyone Welcome!

Friday 15th December 3.30pm-5.30pm

Stalls, games, meet Santa in his grotto, raffle, cafe, Xmas crafts, children's choir, glitter tattoos, face painting & more!

Entry: adults £1.00 & children 50p, includes complimentary mince pie & drink!

Book your tickets in advance to meet Santa, £3.00 per child, via parent pay or at the school office

Please bring change

All funds raised will be going towards enrichment days & other great activities for all the children at Cumberworth school.

See you there! 🗐